
My Draft greeting before Ukrainian side and ICO dialogists (ウクライナ側と

ICO対話者への挨拶案文) 

Dear Ukrainian President Volodymyr Zelensky, dear distinguished authorities of 

Ukraine, dear ICO dialogists from many countries, and all the people who cooperated 

with us!! 

I am very pleased that today all of us could see each other and talk about 

conciliation for friendship and peace which are very important not only between 

Ukrainians and Russians, but also among all the nations on our precious Planet.  

Representing our ICO composed of more than 400 VIPs, Diplomats, Scholars, 

Judges, Peace Ambassadors etc., I wish that today’s Zoom meeting for online 

conciliation be a light and a hope for world people who aspire after true peace and amity 

on our Earth.  

Today let’s try to lay out the first way of our efforts which would lead to ceasefire, 

restoring peace and amity between Ukraine and Russia. I expect that ICO dialogists 

express such wishes as would promote ceasefire and restoration of peace, and that 

Ukrainian participants answer kindly if they are ready to agree to ICO presentators’ 

proposals, and that if so, to what extent. 

It is obvious that all human beings must make efforts, first of all, to save human 

beings, respecting personality of each of them, secondly, to make our Planet more 

beautiful, not by destruction, but construction, Let’s try to restore blessed peace and 

amity as soon as possible!!  

   I wish all of you happiness, health, success, security and calmness in mind. 

Thank you. 

 


